Thrivent Member Network – South Wisconsin to host Thrivent Cans Hunger event with ECHO

Janesville, Wis (August 16, 2021) – The Thrivent Member Network – South Wisconsin is partnering with Everyone Cooperating to Help Others (ECHO) to organize a summer generosity event called Thrivent Cans Hunger.  During this three-hour event, the Thrivent Member Network - South Wisconsin will donate $3 for every non-perishable food item collected up to $3,000. 
Join us on Tuesday, August 24th from 3-6 pm to help ECHO stock their shelves and meet their Thrivent Can’s Hunger goal of collecting 1000 items. The collection event will be held at Asbury United Methodist Church at 1810 Kellogg Avenue, Janesville. All non-perishable food items are welcome but ECHO is specifically in need of Barilla Ready Pasta, peanut butter & jelly, ramen cups, motel single serve foods, and Hormel Compleats. ECHO is also in need of the following personal care items: diapers (sizes 4-6), toothpaste, deodorant, shampoo, laundry detergent and miscellaneous cleaning supplies.  
According to Feeding America, “Due to the effects of the coronavirus pandemic, more than 42 million people may experience food insecurity, including a potential 13 million children. Many households that experience food insecurity do not qualify for federal nutrition programs and visit their local food banks and other food programs for extra support.” 1  Thrivent Cans Hunger will be held as a drive through event. Visitors will remain in their vehicle and drive by stations where volunteers will receive their donations, collect donor information and hand out thank you gifts.  
The Thrivent Member Network – South Wisconsin helps support and inspire Thrivent clients with membership in their generosity efforts, providing them with the tools and resources to take action – and create impact. As part of this network, they can join their friends and family and local community to participate in Thrivent’s generosity programs and regional initiatives and projects to make a positive difference locally.
For more information on the Thrivent Member Network – South Wisconsin, upcoming events and to learn about the group’s impact, visit https://www.thriventfinancial.com/southwi-events/. 
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